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October 14, 1983

!iote to Cecil Thomas

SUBJECT: AFRRI VENTILATI0ft SYSTEM

I don't ur.derstand why we are writing to a licensee to tell him that
we conducted a preliminary review and that it does not involve an
unreviewed safety question. Let me see the incoming. I think we
have to talk about why we are not doing things in accordance with
50.59.
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,_,;.,(Joe Scinto
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cc: R. Bachmann
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